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ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

Memo

To: Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients

From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services

Date: November 11, 2020

Re: United Health Care Insurance changes

Due to changes that Allina Health Laboratory is experiencing with the United Health Care insurance 
company, effective immediately, and for any claims dating back to date of service of 10/01/2020, 
testing referred on to LabCorp may be billed to the patient’s insurance by LabCorp, rather than by 
Allina Health Laboratory.

Please notify your patients who have United Health Care insurance of this possibility.
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